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Under the new UVNR office policy, if you would like to visit us at
the office, please make an appointment! 

Contact us at info@uvnr.org or whoever you are trying to meet
with. Thank you! 

 

Our mailing address is:
PO Box 37026, Albuquerque, NM 87176

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

 

Donate Now

Subscribe to UVNR's Newsletter!
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